Sacramento City Unified School District Board of Education Meeting

October 1, 2020 Public Comments

Name Alison French-Tubo

Thanks to the school principals who are striving to ensure functions and structures are in place to serve students and to inform parents. For example my child attends the School of Engineering and Sciences and I appreciate Principal Buitrago and Vice-Principal Bohman getting information and explanation about the revised grading policy out to parents so that I knew what to expect heading into Back to School Night.

Speaking as: Parent/Guardian